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Next week the children in: 

Reception will be learning about the Festival of Colour – the Hindu festival Holi. 

Year 1 will be catching Beegu and sending him home! 

Year 2 – How does your house compare to one in Victorian times? 

Year 3 will be using their creative skills to find out how Divali is celebrated. 

Year 4 will be exploring and creating their own Aboriginal Art. 

Year 5 will be researching the legacy of Greek theatre. 

Year 6 will be finishing and performing some expertly created 16th century ostinati in music! 

 

DATES FOR THE YEAR 

 

Tuesday 11th February – SAFER INTERNET DAY 

FRIDAY 14th FEBRUARY – PARENT CONSULTATION DAY 

HALF TERM – 17th February – 21st February 

Thursday 27th February – Year 4 trip to the Eden 

Project  

Tuesday 3rd March – Friday 6th March PRAYER 

SPACES IN SCHOOL 

Monday 16th March – Year 2 trip to Morwellham 

Quay 

Friday 20th – Wednesday 25th March – SCHOLASTIC 

BOOK FAYRE (Help needed please) 

Monday 23rd March – Year 6 taking part in 

Mayflower 400 Commemoration  

EASTER HOLIDAY – 30th March – 14th April 

INSET – School closed 22nd May 

HALF TERM – 25th – 29th May 

Thursday 4th June – KS2 trip to the Royal Cornwall 

Show  

Friday 19th June – Year 6 trip to Duchy College for 

Activity Day and Reception, Year 1 and 2 trip to 

Wembury Beach 

22nd – 26th June – Year 5 residential at Heatree 

BREAK UP FOR SUMMER – 21st July 

 

 

 Year 5 have been learning all about Spain, 

its geography, people and culture. Scarlett 

baked an amazing Spanish orange cake 

and Autumn dressed up as a flamenco 

dancer. One looked brilliant and the other 

tasted delicious! 

Annual Report to Parents 

On Monday your child will be bringing 

home their annual report and a summary of 

their attendance so far this year. We hope 

you find these, alongside the parent 

consultations during the week and on 

Friday, a really helpful indicator of the work 

your child has completed so far this year 

and the progress they are making. The 

teachers are looking forward to meeting 

with you all.  

If you have not yet made an appointment 

time, please contact Mrs Dunbar. 

Congratulations to our football teams who played 

against Sir Robert Geffery’s School on Monday. All 

the teams played superbly in what were very 

muddy, wet conditions. 

The girls won their match 3 – 1 and the boys, who 

were our B team playing against SRG’s A team, 

won 6 – 4. Well done everyone and thank you Mr 

Brown for coaching and encouraging the children. 



 

 

 

 

 

The children in reception get lots of practice handling 

the many animals we have in school. Last week they 

were with the guinea pigs and this week with the free 

range chickens!  

BISHOP CORNISH PRE-SCHOOL 

Do you know anyone looking for an outstanding Pre-

school experience? There are currently a few spaces 

available in our amazing purpose built Pre-school with 

more spaces available in September. The provision 

offered is exceptional so please spread the word. 

  

Year 1 are on duty in the Space Mission Control Center 

whilst others are building space ships to get Beegu 

home. 

 

 
Year 2 are learning all about life during 

Queen Victoria’s reign. They have 

been working in the Victorian school 

house and finding out what it was like 

living in the workhouse. We all agreed 

that we are very lucky today with all 

the things that we have! 

 
 


